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Dear Bologna Lab Colleagues, 
 
I am happy to wish you welcome to the 10th Bologna Lab organized by UNICA. The 
topics that will be discussed at the meeting are of vital interest for the endeavors that the 
Bologna Process stands for:  
 
‘Attracting students from overseas’, ‘UNICA projects and initiatives: bridging and 
boosting’, ‘Consequences of the Leuven Declaration: learning from each other’, ‘Learning 
outcomes: The Stockholm experience’ and  ‘Developing the role of education in a fully-
functioning knowledge triangle – a priority of the Swedish Presidency’. 
 
The programme is available on the UNICA Website: http://www.unica-
network.eu/bologna-lab.html  
 
In many of our countries the structural reforms are in place. It is important then to have 
the long-term goals in mind and continuously work in order to make the reforms real 
quality reforms. These aspects will be taken up in Stockholm and there will be time for 
discussion and exchange of information and opinions, and also for social life. 
 
Of course I want you to come to Stockholm so that the Bologna Lab will be really 
representative of the UNICA network. By the end of November Stockholm can be quite 
dark (the polar circle is no too far) but it can also be lit up by snow and really exotic.  
 
If you come on Sunday 29th you will have many choices as a tourist. There is an 
important Dalí exhibition on at the Museum of Modern Art, the National Gallery 
exhibits the romantic painter Caspar David Friedrich, and the Wasa ship dwells in its 
museum. 
 
So I hope you will come to Stockholm and join the UNICA Bologna Lab. 
 
Welcome to Stockholm University! 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Johan Falk 
 
 


